TO:  WCG							DATE:  APRIL 16, 2013

FROM:  Diane Klewitz, PCV

SUBJECT:  WCG/PCPP GRANT

As a Peace Corps Volunteer, in the Philippines, because we just received the grant information days ago, it is my understanding that I do not have to file the PCPP paperwork until May 3.  This is per Sheila Chan in the Peace Corps offices.

I respectfully request your indulgence in this matter.  I will start working on the PCPP grant immediately, even though I am filing this WCG grant at this time.
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